
Krizus, Astrid

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 10:40 AM
To: Krizus, Astrid
Cc: Ahmad, Cameron
Subject: RE: Hand Sanitizer

Good to go.

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 10:28 AM
To: Krizus, Astrid <Astrid.Krizus@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Cc: Ahmad, Cameron <Cameron.Ahnnad@pmo-cpnn.gc.ca>
Subject: Hand Sanitizer

This should be safe, checking with PSPC.

They will produce over a million litres of hand sanitizer each month, with shipments starting as early as next week.

Matt Stickney
Executive Director of Operations I Directeur general des operations
Office of the Prime Minister I Cabinet du Premier Ministre
M: 613-769-7797
E: Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca 
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